
STATE OF HAWAII  

LAND USE COMMISSION 

P.O. BOX 2359 

HONOLULU, HAWAII 96804 

  
RE: Lima Ola Workforce Housing 
 
Dear MEMBERS OF THE LAND USE COMMISION,  

 
I am writing this letter to express my support for the proposed Lima Ola affordable housing 
project in Eleele. 
 
Lima Ola is being proposed in a great location – next to schools, shops, services, and jobs.  The 
energy efficient design; and a “green” concept will make Lima Ola a great place to live.  We also 
appreciate the “land banking” concept - preparing land with a plan for future generations 
seeking affordable housing. 
 
Eleele Elementary School is excited about the many possibilities afforded by the potential 
increase in student enrollment that this project could bring.  Students and their families are our 
most valuable resource.  The increase in funding that could come with the added children from 
The Lim Ola affordable housing project would support new programs to better prepare our 
students for a life as 21 century learners.  Not to mention the new family partnerships that 
would be added to our school ohana.  Those school family partnerships that are at the core of 
so many county programs would grow at our school and the broader west side community. 
 
The county has put a good deal of effort in keeping the community involved in the process of 
bringing Lima Ola to realization.  We value this effort of working together and would like to 
extend our commitment to helping this process move forward.    
  
I enthusiastically support Lima Ola and look forward to the benefits it will have on our 
community.  I urge you to approve legislation promoting the development of this project at 
your earliest opportunity. 
 
With discerning hope for our school and west side community, 
 
 
Paul Zina        
Principal, Eleele Elementary School 
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